Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
OIR – Insurance Regulation
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that FLORIDA OFFICE OF INSURANCE REGULATION (“OFFICE”) has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by Sirius America Insurance Company (“Petitioner”) on October 15, 2020. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: The Office denied the petition. The Office has issued a Declaratory Statement that states that upon reviewing the petition and subsection 627.659(5), Florida Statutes, the Office finds that Petitioner did not provide sufficient information for the Office to issue a declaratory statement.

A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Public Records Office, Office of Insurance Regulation. 200 E. Gaines Street, Larson Building, Tallahassee, FL 32399, Telephone: (850)413-4223, E-mail: PublicRecords@floir.com.

Please refer all comments to: Christina Jackson, Assistant General Counsel, Christina.Jackson@floir.com.
